
S-100WG Letter 1/2021 12 January 2021

S-100WG Test Strategy Meeting Working Agenda

Dear S-100 Working Group Members,

As we enter a new year, much of our way of working will still remain virtual for the foreseeable
future.  The S-100WG has an ambitious work program and hopefully we will be able to progress with
it throughout the year. Normally, we would hold meetings to be able to gather the relevant experts to
go through technical details in a focused manner over a few days.  Unfortunately, we will have to
change the way the working group operates over the next year.

We will be holding the virtual Test Strategy Meeting with a series of 2 hour meetings from March 2-
4th, and after that we will set up a monthly S100WG seminar series to continue the work over the year
until we are able to have a face to face meeting to wrap up the remaining work in a more focused
fashion.

The proposed agenda and timetable for the Test Strategy Meeting is as follows:

Date Time Discussion Topic
March 2 1:00 – 3:00 PM CET S-98 status and specific discussion on comments

regarding tide adjustment and begin adjudication
of remaining comments for S-98 and S-100 Part
16

March 3 1:00 – 3:00 PM CET Discussion regarding Dual Fuel ECDIS and what
needs to be considered as part of a potential
proposal to the IMO to update the ECDIS
Performance standard to make it S-100 ready

March 4 1:00 – 3:00 PM CET Proposals that are ready for consideration
(including S100 Metadata) and S-98 comment
adjudication

As noted in S100WG L5-2020 the due date for proposals for consideration is February 15, 2021.
These will be considered on March 4th along with an update from the Metadata Correspondence
Group.  Any proposal that cannot be discussed during the meeting will be considered via
correspondence and any unresolved issues will be discussed during a follow on S100WG virtual
seminar.

Meeting documents and logistics can be found here: https://iho.int/en/tsm8-2021.

Yours sincerely,

Julia Powell
(IHO S-100 WG Chair)


